
I wish to oppose this application as dormer windows, especially sizeable/multiple ones and 

changes to roof heights/spans are now considered to be contrary to the local conservation 

area management plan.   The pleasant and homogenous look of the street's roof scape 

formed from the larger 1850's houses is being eroded. 

 

(Thank you, Gaynor Fennessy, 15 Upper Park Road, NW3 2UN) 

 


